





## OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 2021

## **NEXT CLUB MEETING:**

When: Wednesday, November 10<sup>th</sup>, 2021

Where: Wild Rose Ranch

Time: 6:30 p.m. (BYOB & Club is ordering Gem Pizza's for after meeting)

## Happy Fall Everyone!

Hope everyone is enjoying this ever-changing weather we have been having, but we are getting closer to snowmobile season, so get those sleds tuned up and ready to go!



A BIG thank you to all the members who showed up on Oct. 2<sup>nd</sup> & Oct. 16<sup>th</sup> to help with trail cleanup! We got a lot accomplished! We are in a holding pattern until crops are harvested to finish mowing and signing. We will send out notifications by email for any future work dates.

The Tucker that is in our area was moved by Deppe Transit to AWSC Fall conference and back to Deppe Transit the weekend of October 22<sup>nd</sup> through 24<sup>th</sup> to begin groomer maintenance. If anyone is interested in helping with that, the work day is November 6<sup>th</sup> at 8:00 a.m.

The club is considering holding a snowmobile safety class sometime in November or December. If anyone is interested in becoming certified as an instructor or helping out, please contact Dave Dahlke.

## Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season!

